RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

15th February 2002

Mrs S Burnside
Chief Executive
Altnagelvin Hospital

Dear Mrs Burnside

RACHEL FERGUSON

I refer to the above matter.

Mr Leckey has advised that the inquest will be held on 10th and 11th April 2002. He has not yet confirmed the names of the staff that will be required to attend. He will issue subpoenas in due course.

The Trust will arrange for Legal representation at the inquest. A pre-inquest consultation with all necessary staff will also be arranged.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

